
 

Welcome to our school newsletter - Issue 7 

Dear Families, 

 

Thank you for your cooperation with the different pick up locations on our PCTCs evenings, the 

children are always so cooperative on the evenings where we have changes and adaptions, 

so well done to them all. Some of them also enjoyed their dinner outside, as last Wednesday 

was such a beautiful balmy evening, we thought we would make the most of the weather and 

enjoy our first picnic tea of the year! 

 

We hope those children that attended the school disco had fun, we saw lots of very happy red 

faces coming out of the hall and lots of laughter.  

 

We hope you all have a lovely Easter break, and the children catch up on some well deserved 

rest after working hard this term, the winter has felt particularly long, so lets hope for some nice 

weather over the holidays so they all come back and start their new term feeling refreshed.  

 
What we’ve been up to 

The children have been doing lots of lovely Easter activities these past couple of weeks, lots of 

fluffy cotton wall sheep, some beautiful rainbows and Easter basket designs with sequins and 

glitter galore. 

 

I wanted to point out one of the huge positives about Sunrise and Sunset, being that children 

from all year groups get the opportunity to play alongside each other at times, forming 

friendships in different year groups so they have friendly faces all around the school, it has such 

a beneficial affect on the children. The younger children love the older children, as much as 

the older children love the younger children, and there is so much caring and kindness 

between the age groups.  

We managed to get some pictures of the children at Sunset all working together to build a 

large ball run with the loose parts, from the top playground to the bottom. They all worked so 

hard on it as a team, and communicated all their ideas to each other, it was wonderful to see 

as well, as enjoying the end result! 
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     KS2 Sunset team work building their ball run 

 

I hope you all have a wonderful Easter break, and looking forward to the summer term. It is      

always our favourite time of the year as we are so lucky to have all the lovely outside spaces to 

utilise more so. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best wishes, 

Mrs Senior 

Extended Services Leader 

es@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk   
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